
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CANADIAN NAVIGABLE WATERS ACT 
 

The Saskatchewan Power Corporation (SaskPower) hereby gives notice that a submission has been  
added to the Common Project Search (online registry) pursuant to the Canadian Navigable Waters 
Act described herein and its description. 
 
Pursuant to paragraph 4(1) of the said Act, SaskPower has deposited a notification of a minor 
work, in accordance with the requirements set out on the External Submission Site, on the online 
Common Search Project Registry (http://cps.canada.ca/) and under registry number 13411 , or 
under the NPP File Number 2025-615352  a description of the following work: 
 
- Beauval to Île-à-la-Crosse Power Line Rebuild 

 
Structure installations are planned to take place along Highway 155 near Lac Île-à-la-Crosse from 
the following structures: 

 STR 49-50 (Latitude: 55.157458; Longitude:-107.809995) 
 STR 132-133 (Latitude: 55.358417; Longitude:-107.886900) 
 STR 143-144 (Latitude: 55.371866; Longitude:-107.929646) 
 STR 149-150 (Latitude: 55.382797; Longitude:-107.942097) 
 STR 157-158 (Latitude: 55.404377; Longitude:-107.951202) 
 STR 174-175 (Latitude: 55.440207; Longitude:-107.992804) 
 STR 184-185 (Latitude: 55.458667; Longitude:-108.030385) 
 STR 186-187 (Latitude: 55.462887; Longitude:-108.034014) 

 
Posted at Regina, SK this 23 day of July, 2025. 
 
 
 
Dallas Ashton 
Manager, Transmission Lines Engineering 
SaskPower 
 
 
 
 

http://cps.canada.ca/

